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US Army Corps
of Engineers
Seattle District

US Army Corps of Engineers 
Regulatory Branch 
Post Office Box 3755 
Seattle, WA  98124-3755 
Telephone (206) 316-3049 
Attn: Evan G. Carnes, Project Manager 

WA Department of Ecology 
SEA Program 
Post Office Box 47600 
Olympia, WA  98504-7600 
Telephone (360) 407-6076 
Attn: SEA Program, Federal Permit 
Coordinator 

Revision Date: November 13, 2018 
 
Public Notice Date: October 17, 2018 
Expiration Date:  December 17, 2018 
 
Reference No.:  NWS-2017-715 
Name: BHP Billiton Canada, Inc. 
(Grays Harbor Potash Export 
Facility) 

 
 
REVISION:  This revises the expiration date for public comment on a Corps/Ecology Joint Public Notice 
dated October 17, 2018.   
 
The corrected information is as follows: All comments whether conventional mail or e-mail must reach 
this office, no later than December 17, 2018, to ensure consideration. 
 
All other information shown on Public Notice NWS-2017-715 remains unchanged.  The following 
information is restated to ensure consideration: 
 
COMMENT AND REVIEW PERIOD:  Conventional mail or e-mail comments on this public notice will 
be accepted and made part of the record and will be considered in determining whether authorizing the 
work would not be contrary to the public interest.  In order to be accepted, e-mail comments must 
originate from the author’s e-mail account and must include on the subject line of the e-mail message 
following name and reference number in the text of their comments:  BHP Billiton Canada, Inc.;      
NWS-2017-715.  All comments whether conventional mail or e-mail must reach this office, no later than 
the expiration date of this public notice revision to ensure consideration. 
 
CORPS COMMENTS:  All e-mail comments should be sent to evan.g.carnes@usace.army.mil. 
Conventional mail comments should be sent to:  U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Regulatory Branch, 
Attention:  Evan G. Carnes, P.O. Box 3755, Seattle, Washington  98124-3755.  All comments received 
will become part of the administrative record and are subject to public release under the Freedom of 
Information Act including any personally identifiable information such as names, phone numbers, and 
addresses. 
 
ECOLOGY COMMENTS:  Any person desiring to present views on the project pertaining to a request 
for water quality certification under Section 401 of the CWA and Coastal Zone Management consistency 
concurrence, may do so by submitting written comments to the following address:  Washington State 
Department of Ecology, Attention:  Federal Permit Coordinator, Post Office Box 47600, Olympia, 
Washington  98504-7600, or e-mail to ecyrefedpermits@ecy.wa.gov. 
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